
 
 

ISSUE:   
The Welfare and Institutions Code requires all contracts of two 
hundred fifty thousand dollars ($250,000.00) or more must be 
approved by the governing board of the regional center.   
 
BACKGROUND: 
There is an identified need for a program that emphasizes       
employment, community integration and skills training in all   
aspects of working in a business. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
During the contract period effective January 1, 2022 through   
December 31, 2023, the rate of reimbursement received an      
adjustment due to the passage of the DDS approved Rate Study, 
which increased the maximum amount paid under the life of this 
contract to $376,254.00.  There is no additional increase in         
Purchase of Service (POS) costs.  
 
ACTION REQUESTED: 
The Board approve contract PS-2674 with IPS Services, Inc. 

(PF1501) for Community Integration Services effective January 

1, 2024 through December 31, 2024 for a total maximum      

contract amount of $376,254.00. 

Action Item #3 
November 16, 2023 

 


